
The Newsletter of Baylor Round Table 

Invitation to November Meeting  

The Baylor Round Table Thanksgiving Celebration honoring Baylor’s international student 

community will be held on the 5th floor of the Cashion Building on Tuesday, November 16, 

beginning at 6:30 p.m. Please plan to bring your family and make new friends on this very 

special occasion.  More information to follow.   

 

Round Table Cookbook Project 

Please continue to gather your favorite recipes for inclusion in the Round Table 

cookbook.    Information about the recipe submission process will be forthcoming. In the 

meantime, anyone with questions can email Carolyn Keathley 

(CarolynKeathley@hot.rr.com). 

 

 

Christmas with Baylor Round Table  
 
In planning for the upcoming holidays, Baylor Chamber Singers are preparing an 

inspirational program of Christmas selections to be presented in the McLean Foyer of 

Meditation at the Armstrong Browning Library for the enjoyment of Round Table members 

and guests. The luncheon following the concert will provide a time for good food and 

fellowship in Cox Reception Hall. Be sure to mark your calendar now for 11:30 a.m., 

December 2, at the Armstrong Browning Library and join us in celebrating this joyous 

season. 

Pat Busby and Anita Rolf, Co-Chairs 

 

Silent Auction Items Needed 
 
Remember the Silent Auction is on the day of our December program. It is not too late to 

go through those closets and find items that you no longer need and others might want to 

purchase. All the money made goes to the Round Table Scholarship. You can drop off items 

at Martha Lou Scott’s office at the SLICK in the Student Life office. You can park right in 

front of her door and someone will help you unload. Or if you prefer, call Madelyn Jones and 

she will come to your house to get the items. We are hoping to add dollars to our 

scholarship at this great auction!  Thanks for all of your support. We will have wonderful 

baskets at the auction to bid on (as we did at the May style show) as well as the donations. 

So don’t forget to bring your checkbooks to the auction!!!!  

 

Madelyn Jones and Martha Lou Scott, Scholarship Fundraising Committee 
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Upcoming Fall Events - Mark Your Calendar Now  

● December 2 – Christmas Luncheon and Chamber Singers Concert 

 

Interest Group Updates 

Girls’ Night Out 
 
Girls’ Night Out will dine on November 11th at 5:30 p.m.  We will gather at Z Bar and Grill 

located on  6th street across the street from McAlister’s. Come join us for great food and 

fellowship!!! 

 

Julie Covington 

 
Off-Campus Lunch Bunch 
 
The Off-Campus Lunch Bunch will meet on Wednesday, November 10 at noon at the 

Homestead Heritage Restaurant and Bakery located in Elm Mott. RSVP 

to Judy_Maggard@baylor.edu or call Carol Gene Graves.   

 

On-Campus Lunch Group 
 
The Round Table On-Campus Lunch Group will meet Wednesday, November 17 and 

Thursday, November 18 from 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m. in the Yellow Room (#209) at the 

McMullen-Connally Faculty Center.  Please join us on one or both days for good food and 

good conversation.  RSVP to Allison_Yanos@baylor.edu.   

 
Photography Interest Group 
 

The Photography Interest Group will meet on Wednesday, November 3rd, at 11:30 a.m. 

in the Creekmore Conference Room, Jones Library, 2nd floor, Baylor University. Please feel 

free to bring a lunch. Sandwich wraps and small salads are available for purchase at Java 

City on the Garden Level of Moody Library. 

Shopping in Salado 
 
Shopping and lunch in Salado is scheduled for Saturday, November 6.  For more 

information, contact Judy Maggard at 710-8510 or Judy_Maggard@baylor.edu. 

 

Baylor Stitchers: Conversation Nov. 2 

  
If you do any needlework and would like to meet others who share your interest, please 

note that on Nov. 2 we will gather for a conversation about finding times to work together. 

Meet us at the Barnes and Noble Starbucks at 5:30 p.m. for a brief cup of coffee and a 

chance to discuss plans for this year's options, which may include a weekend away with no 

agenda but handwork. 

  

Lu Treadwell 
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Theater Group 
 
Dear Theater-Goers, 

The weather is cooling down, just in time for the next Baylor Theater production—Almost, 

Maine, by John Cariani and directed by Lisa Denman.  The Round Table Theater Group will 

meet at 6:30 pm on Friday, November 12th in the Hooper-Schaefer Faculty Lounge before 

the 7:30 pm performance.   

 

We’ll invite Lisa Denman to give us an insiders’ view of the production while we enjoy light 

refreshments.  So, order your tickets now (710-1865) and let them know you are with the 

Round Table Theatre Group if you’d like to be seated with the group. 

 

Please let one of us know if you plan to attend, as well as if you can help with 

refreshments.  We look forward to an enjoyable evening together. 

 

Janet Sheets – 710-2335 (work); Janet_Sheets@baylor.edu  

Cyndie Burgess – 710-4959 (work); Cyndie_Burgess@baylor.edu  
 

 

Want to print this newsletter?  Click on the printable PDF version attached to this 

email. 

 

For additional information about Round Table, visit our website at: 
http://www.baylor.edu/baylorroundtable/. 
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